
July 21, 2020 

Ms. Galina Vromen 
Executive Director 
Keren Grinspoon Israel 
10 Bezalel Street 
Ramat Gan 5252110 
ISRAEL 

E-mail:  galina@hgf.org.il

Dear Ms. Vromen: 

It is my pleasure to inform you that Keren Grinspoon Israel has been selected as a 2020 Library of 
Congress Literacy Awards Program Best Practice Honoree. This $5,000 award, which will be 
deposited electronically into a bank account that you designate, recognizes your organization’s 
achievement in the promotion of literacy and in the development of innovative methods and effective 
practices in the field. Originated by and sponsored through the generosity of David M. Rubenstein, 
and administered by the Learning and Innovation Office at the Library of Congress, the Literacy 
Awards Program honors organizations that have made outstanding contributions to increasing 
literacy in the United States or abroad.  

I ask that you hold this good news under embargo until we are ready to announce the full slate of 
prizes in a few weeks. We will coordinate with you on the announcement for press and social media 
at that time. Your organization, along with other best practice honorees and award recipients, will 
also be invited to participate in a best practices conference.   

Literacy Awards Program staff will contact you with further logistical details and instructions.  
Meanwhile, if you have any questions, please contact Dawn W. Stitzel, National Program Director, 
Literacy Awards at dsti@loc.gov. 

Congratulations! 

Sincerely,  

Carla Hayden 
Librarian of Congress 

cc: Lee Ann Potter, Director, Learning and Innovation Office 
Dawn W. Stitzel, National Program Director, Literacy Awards 
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